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Progress reports  

 
Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 

 
Report on the round-table discussion on experiences of Parties included in Annex I to the Convention in 
implementing policies and measures 
 
1. The Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice (SBSTA) noted with appreciation 
the organization by the secretariat of the round-table discussion on experiences of Parties included in 
Annex I to the Convention in implementing policies and measures, held on 24 May 2005 in Bonn, 
Germany.  It expressed its appreciation to the speakers and the participants for making it a successful 
event.   
 
2. The SBSTA took note of the report on this event prepared by the secretariat 
(FCCC/SBSTA/2005/INF.6).  
 
Scientific and methodological aspects of the proposal by Brazil  
 
3. The SBSTA agreed to return to the consideration of scientific and methodological aspects of the 
proposal by Brazil at its twenty-fourth session (May 2006). 
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